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June 4th, 2023  
MEDIA RELEASE  

 $75k Reward Offered for Information on Missing TTDF Rifle  
 
The Ministry of National Security is offering a $75,000 reward to anyone 
who can provide information that will lead to the arrest and prosecution 
of persons responsible for the disappearance of a rifle from a Trinidad and 
Tobago Defence Force compound. 

According to police reports, around 1pm on June 3rd 2023, an officer 
attached to the Tetron Barracks, Chaguaramas signed for an AR rifle, 
which he received and subsequently secured. The officer then left the 
Tetron compound and returned sometime later, when he discovered that 
the rifle was missing. 

Extensive checks were made; however, the weapon was not found. A report 
was subsequently made. 

A team of officers from the TTPS visited the scene at the Tetron compound, 
where several persons were interviewed. 

Investigations are continuing. 

Anyone with information that can lead to the retrieval of the weapon and 
the arrest of the perpetrator(s) can call CRIME STOPPERS at 800-TIPS, 
555 or the St James Police Station at 622-3695. 
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